Dear Parent/Carer,

Thank you for your ongoing support of our young people and the school. It is good to see our pupils continuing to demonstrate positive attitudes and focus on their learning. Please see an update on a number of matters below:

Dance Showcase

Our Braes Dancers will demonstrate their fantastic talent on Thursday 29th February on the school stage. The show, entitled "Happily Ever After", begins at 7pm, and tickets are available from Miss Niven or on ipay at £3.

Friends at Braes

The next meeting of Friends at Braes, our parent-led fundraising group, takes place on Monday 4th March at 6.30pm in the school conference room. Please contact Chairperson, Susan MacKinnon, at friendsatbraeshigh@gmail.com for further information.

Parent Council

The next meeting of our Parent Council takes place on Thursday 7th March at 7pm in the school library. Please contact Chairperson, Kenneth MacKinnon, for further information at braeshigh.parentcouncil@gmail.com for further information.

SCQF Ambassador Award – Gold Level

The efforts of Braes pupils in developing awareness and understanding of the qualifications offered in the Scottish Credit and Qualifications Framework (SCQF) was acknowledged through the awarding of the SCQF Ambassador Gold Level Award. Well done to the young people involved as Braes SCQF Ambassadors who have worked hard to get this award!



Your faithfully,

lain Livingstone



lain Livingstone Headteacher

Braes High School Newlands Road Reddingmuirhead FK2 0DA

Tel: 01324 719551 Fax 01324 503878 jain_livingstone@falkirk.gov.uk